
April 20, 2020 
Ajinomoto Co., Inc. 

 
Notice of Postponement of Announcement of Consolidated Financial Results 

for the Fiscal Year Ending March 31, 2020 
 

Today, Ajinomoto Co., Inc. (hereinafter “the Company”) has announced that it would 
postpone the announcement of its fiscal 2020 financial results from May 11 to May 25, 
2020. 
 
The company requires additional time to complete the financial statements and other 
operations of its subsidiaries due to the spread of the Coronavirus Disease 2019 
(COVID-19). Due to more unforeseen circumstances, the schedule would be changed 
again accordingly once it has been confirmed  
 

End 
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